
FIP Pharmacy Practice Research summer meeting 4

and 5 July 2022 in Utrecht University

The FIP Pharmacy Practice Research Special Interest Group summer meeting will be held in personon 4 and 5 July 2022 in Utrecht University

of Applied Sciences, Utrecht, Netherlands.

All PhD students and their supervisors, researchers, academics, professional organisations and practitioners involved in research are welcome to

join to:

● Build a global pharmacy network;

● Present their research by submitting an abstract; and

● Increase pharmacy practice contributions to global health.

Please for further details follow the event link: FIP PPR Summer Meeting 2022 (eventsair.com)

 

https://fip.eventsair.com/ppr-summer-meeting/

